WILLIAM B. CASTLE, M. D. BOSTON CITY HOSPITAL BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02118

FRANCIS WELD PEABODY
FACULTY PROFESSOR OF MEDICINE,
HARVARD UNIVERSITY

APPOINTMENTS
TELEPHONE KENMORE 6-8600

July 15, 1964

Dr. Alberto Hurtado Apartado 1116 Facultad de Medicina Lima, Peru

Dear Alberto:

May I prod you, hopefully with success, for a copy of your remarks or some reasonable facsimile thereof made at the dinner of the Harvard Medical Unit on the evening of June 2, 1964 at the Harvard Club.

Dr. Finland has asked that I assemble the words of the speakers for the private files of the Harvard Medical Unit.

Sincerely yours,

W. B. Castle, M. I

WBC:s